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Dear Parent 

 

The School Christmas Carol Service will be held on Thursday 13th December. The services 

will take place at 10am and 6.30pm. This is a ticket only event. There is no charge for the 

tickets, which are available at the school office. 

 

All pupils will be taking part in the Carol Service therefore, due to limited space in the 

school assembly hall, if you can, could you please attend the morning service. For the 

evening service, tickets will initially be restricted to 1 per family, on a first come first served 

basis. Please be aware that children who cannot comfortably sit on an adult’s knee will also 

require a ticket. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J McCann 

Principal 
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